
Mid-Maine Lewiston Hog Chapter 
Meetings 1st Saturday of Month at 9:00 am. 
You are invited to join us in our HOG Den at 
L-A Harley-Davidson 

 

839 Main Street 
Lewiston, ME 04210 

Hot Line (207)758-0633 
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Membership Update 
Our membership continues to grow with 3 new members! Let’s give a 

HUGE welcome to: 

Happy Birthday to those members who celebrated their birthdays in 

July: 

Rollin’ On The River 
The Maine State Hog Rally has come and gone 

(sigh). Great weather + great friends = A Great 

Time!! The chapter really went out with a bang for 

the last Maine State HOG rally. Here’s a couple of 

pictures to recap the weekend: 

 

Photos courtesy of Greg Davis & Kathi Yergin 

Activities 

Recent 
We’ve had a lot of great rides in July! If you haven’t made it to any, what 
are you waiting for?  Check out our upcoming events below and mark your 
calendars to join in on the fun! 

Upcoming 

 July 31st—Lobster run to Young’s, leaving L-A Harley at 10:00 a.m.  

 Tuesday, Aug. 2nd—dinner ride to Moe’s Original 
BBQ in South Portland, leaving L-A Harley at 6:15 
p.m.  

 Saturday, Aug. 6th—mystery ride, leaving L-A 
Harley at 9:00 a.m. 

 Sunday, Aug. 21st—ride to Cole’s Transportation 
Museum ($5 admission) followed by lunch/dinner 
at Dysart’s, leaving L-A Harley at 9:00 a.m. 

 Sunday, Aug. 28th—progressive dinner, leaving  

L-A Harley at 8:00 a.m. Don’t forget to RSVP 

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! 

 Poker Walk August 13th from 9:00 to 11:30 

 Hot tub ticket sales, various dates/times  

 

 Upcoming events at L-A Harley: 

Chapter Updates 
 The July Monthly Chapter Meeting Minutes are posted for members to 

review on the site. Please take the tine to review prior to our August 
meeting. 

 Our next meeting will be August 20th.   

 The Order for the larger bike flags is in and there are extras available! 

 The order for the magnetic nametag badges has been placed 

 There is a catalog available for merchandise that isn’t on hand 

 Paperwork & Safety Vests were passed out to the Road Captains. Please 
remember that First aid kits and the vests must be turned in at the end of the 
season 

 Congratulations to Fred on his new bike deal—2016 Road Glide Special !!! 

 Participation in the Insane Inflatables 5k on Sept 17th was discussed 
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very hard to do in the past (they have skill). We gave it our 

best to the professional chapter from NH we stood tall until the 

end. And then to top off the weekend the chapter was 

honored with the highest participation award. We have a new 

clock plaque for our HOG’s den. The best was our shirts stuck 

out everywhere; Mid Maine Lewiston was well represented. I 

personally want to thank all those who attended, being the last 

Maine State Rally I will have a treasured memory with you all. 

Our progressive dinner is coming up in August. RSVP’s are 

due by our meeting on August 20th . The price is $10 for 

members, $20 for non-members. Thank you to the Tanguay’s 

for opening their home for Breakfast and the Welch’s for our 

dinner. We truly appreciate you!! 

Remember our next meeting is Saturday, August 20 th !! 

Hope to see you all. 

Kathi Yergin 

Director 

2016 Mid Maine  

Lewiston HOG  

Chapter Officers 

Director  
Kathi Yergin   577-8896 
kril62@aol.com 

Assistant Director  
Cindy Rogers          841-9121 
crogerssqueal@gmail.com 

Treasurer  
Frank Welch, Jr      740-0880 
fwelch75788@roadrunner.com 

Secretary  
Don Gabriel    312-4040 
dgabriel@maine.rr.com 

From the Director... 
Well what a great month of riding we 

have been fortunate to have. So many 

awesome ride’s, wonderful Road 

Captains taking the time to make sure 

everyone rides and has fun. Make 

sure to thank them we are so lucky to 

have such great people who volunteer 

their time for all of us to have fun. 

If you missed the Maine State Rally 

you missed a GREAT time. I am so, 

so, so proud of Mid Maine HOG. The 

Biron’s on their blind driving, or 

Sharlena loving the hotdog!! Ask the 

ladies…Karen, Sharlena, or Jesse on 

beating those frozen t-shirts! Putting a 

ski team together at the last possible 

moment, only to come in #1 in Maine, 

but 2nd overall. We beat the 

SMPHOG chapter, which has been 

Remember to 

check L-A Harley’s 

site for the latest 

information on 

these activities as 

well as others that 

may get added! 

“Don’t forget to 

check the 

Hotline  

(207)758-0633.  

-Sandra Bruno, 

Activities 

Coordinator 

 
Marcel Charest Greg Davis 

Randall Ray Peter Welch 

Mike Parent Dave Fernald 

Paul Walsh  

!!! Note August meeting date under Chapter Updates !!! 

Some activities do require 

you to register so be sure 

to check out the details for 

the event! 

Frozen T-shirt 

Tire Toss 

Blind Trike Challenge 
Plank Walk 

Definitely the ‘brightest’ group at the rally! 

Check out more Rally pictures here! 
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